
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

TREE REMOVAL AT SYLVESTER ROAD 

TOWN OF HOLLAND 

 

The Town of Holland is seeking proposals to remove a cottonwood tree along the Holland Bluff 

Bike Trail (at Sylvester Road and U.S. Highway 53). The tree clearing needs to take place 

between November 1, 2025 to April 14, 2026. 

 

Quote should include:  

1. Cost to remove tree, remove stump and re-landscape area to conform with current site 

2. Proof of insurance 

 

Deadline to receive proposals is 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, August 13, 2025.  The Board of 

Supervisors will open bids and discuss proposals at their monthly meeting at 6:30 p.m. on 

August 13th and reserves the right to reject any and all proposals. 

 

Please contact Marilyn Pedretti, Town Clerk, at (608) 526-3354 if you have further questions. 

 

 

Posted 7/28/25 


